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Servga in Jamaica Plaht‘i‘n

December 13, 2022

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

Greetings in Jesus’ name. We are so thankful that the Lord allows us to serve Him in
church planting. As we approach the season of celebrating Christ’s birthday, it seems
this year has gone by so fast. We trust you will keep Christ in your Christmas. Luke
1:30-31, “And the angel said unto her, Fear not, Mary: for thou hast found favour with
God. And, behold, thou shalt conceive in thy womb, and bring forth a son, and shalt call
his name JESUS.” This is the same Jesus we serve today and as we go into the New
Year.

God has richly blessed in the Northwest this year. The Benjamin Cooley Family are in
Redmond, Oregon getting their work started. The Scott Pannell Family in Tea, South
Dakota, is doing a great work with Cornerstone Baptist Church. The Raleigh Hill
Family in Spirit Lake, Idaho have obtained a new building for Freedom Baptist Church.
All the church planters in the Northwest who have been there for years are doing a great
work. They all need your prayers especially with the reports of snow and blizzards. Also
pray for the families on deputation that God will have them on the field soon.

Now for the news from the Hutchens. As most of you know I have had four surgeries on
my back over the past several years. I recently had a temporary spinal stimulator
implant to help relieve my pain. Tt was left in for six days and gave me a lot of relief. I
am now in the process of having a permanent spinal stimulator implant which should be
done sometime in January. T am not ready to give up; there is still too much to do. I am
already putting travel plans in place for 2023 as soon as the snow stops. As for Sister
Hutchens, her heart has been in AFIB since June. She is having a heart ablation on
December 14, so she should be doing better by the time you get this letter.

We just want to say thank you for your love for us and most of all for the work of the
Lord. Thank you for your prayers and financial support. Keep looking up.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Because He Cares,

Dow. Weoley Futehens

Rev. Wesley Hutchens

..Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest. John 4:35b



